
 

 

  

NOTICE 

 

In accordance with Procedure By-law 160-2004, and in the matter of the Ontario Heritage Act, R.S.O. 

1990, Chapter O. 18, and the matter of the lands and premises, located at 23 Centre Street South in 

the City of Brampton, in the Province of Ontario: 

 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF NOTICE OF INTENTION TO DESIGNATE 

 

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the City of Brampton on October 28, 2020, authorized City staff to 

withdraw the Notice of Intention to Designate (issued on December 21, 2010) for the property known 

municipally as 23 Centre Street South in the City of Brampton as a property of cultural heritage value 

under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act, R.S.O., c. O. 18. The withdrawal of this Notice of Intention to 

Designate will facilitate the issuance of a new Notice of Intention to Designate for 23 Centre Street 

South with a revised statement of cultural heritage value and heritage attributes. 

 

Please contact Cassandra Jasinski, Heritage Planner, at cassandra.jasinski@brampton.ca to view this 

document, and for further information.  

 

Date: November 27, 2020 

 

Peter Fay, City Clerk 

2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2 

905-874-2172 (voice), 905-874-2119 (fax) 905-874-2130 (TTY) 

cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 
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